
Sent: 13 Mar 2024 09:20:22
To: planning@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk
Cc:
Subject: Re: Invalid Planning Application 2024/0695
Attachments:

Good morning Mia

Further to our telephone conversation of this morning, I write to confirm that the description of the proposed works
should have included 'replacement of door and frame'.
I confirm that Dawdy's Farmhouse includes the so called cottage and is registered with Land Registry as a single
dwelling and garden associated with the Farmhouse is all edged in red.

Kind regards

John
From: planning@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk <planning@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>
Sent: 12 March 2024 10:37

Subject: Invalid Planning Application 2024/0695

Please see attached document


